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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Our one-to-one Chrome Book distribution to all students in grades 7-12 will continue to be in effect for the 

2020-2021 school year.  Students who have previously submitted their signed “Technology Agreement 

Contract” will be issued a Chrome Book for use in school and at home. 

Although the district has contracted with an insurance provider for loss and/or damage to the devices, 

there will be a fee and/ or fines associated with any loss and/or repairs as follows: 

 Students/Parents will be charged a non-refundable $20 shipping and handling fee for damaged 

Chrome Books that need repair. 

 Students/Parents will be charged a non-refundable $20 handling fee for Chrome Books that are 
stolen and need to be replaced.  In the event a Chrome Books is stolen, please notify your school 
principal regarding the completion of a police report in order to file a claim. 

 

 During the repair or replacement process students can request a ‘loaner’ for a $10 fee.  When the 
“loaner” is returned in good condition, the $10 will be returned. 

 

 If a student loses his or her Chrome Book charger a replacement can be purchased from a tech 
vendor such as Amazon.  Our tech department will also have chargers available for purchase at a 
price of $20. 

 

 Students returning Chrome Books that with missing keys or rubber feet or any other minor damages 
WILL BE fined accordingly. 

 

 Students/Parents shall be responsible to reimburse the District the cost of any technology device 
that is lost ($225), damaged beyond reasonable use or beyond its value, abandoned, missing, stolen, 
or cannot be repaired under the district’s insurance policy or cannot be returned to the district in 
accordance with the terms of this Cliffside Park School District Provided Technology Device 
Agreement. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s principal. 

Regards, 

Michael J. Romagnino 
 
Superintendent of Schools 


